- Bayer, MaryRose

" From: _ Bayer, MaryRose

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 8:40 AM

To: Gilmore, Tyler J; McDonald, Jeffrey

Cc: Greenhagen, Andrew; Appriou, Delphine; Lanigan, David C; Smith, Robert H; McAuliffe, Mary;
Krueger, Thomas; Batka, Allan; Elkins, Timothy

Subject: RE: FutureGen QASP

Importance: High

Tyler,

We received a new QASP in the zipped files Delphine put on “Mass Transit”. | want to confirm that we will work with
the “new”/"revised” QASP {which has an “a” at the end of the file name). Additionally, since we started a review of the
QASP yau sent in the email below, do you have any “guidance” or information that might facilitate a better
understanding of what has changed? If not, we can do a document compare and identify the differences.

Regards,
Molly

Mary Rose Bayer

Geologist, UIC G5 Team Leader

U.S. Enviranmental Protection Agency

Office of Ground Water & Drinking Water: Prevention Branch
Phore: {202) 564-1981

From: Gilmore, Tyler J [ mailto: Tyvler.Gilmore@pnnl.gov]

Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 11:23 PM

To: McDongaid, Jeffrey

Cc: Bayer, MaryRose; Greenhagen, Andrew; Appriou, Delphine; Lanigan, David C
Subject: FutureGen QASP

Jeff,
Attached is the FutureGen Quality Assurance Surveillance Plan that EPA requested in support of our Class VI permit
application. Tomorrow we will be sending the additional plans.

I also want to let you know that the insurance provider, AlG, is drafting revised policy terms to address EPA's comments
and redline changes o the EPA certificate of insurance. We anticipate that this draft policy will be available to send to
you by this Friday. Please call if you have any questions.

Thank you

Tyler



